Department of Public Utilities

I CITY OF

FLORIDA

September 4, 2024

Sulphuric Acid Trading Company, Inc. (SATCO)
3710 Corporex Park Drive, Suite 205

Tampa, FL 33619

Dear Vendor:

Our agreement for Sulfuric Acid based upon blanket purchase order PA600113 expires on
5/31/2024.

Public Utilities Water Treatment Plant would like to piggyback the agreement for a one (1) year
period under the terms and conditions utilizing the attached agreement by City of Deerfield Beach

ITB 2018-19/22.

Please advise your interest in accepting this agreement by marking the appropriate response,
signing, and returning this correspondence.

If you are not in acceptance this agreement, please explain reason(s) in a separate letter.

Thanks for your help with this matter and as always, please call me at 954-967-4230 if you have
questions.

A response as soon as possible would be appreciated.

Sincerel,

,
’
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7

Luis Montdya,
Public Utilities Manager, Water Treatment Plant

City of Hollywood, Florida
lagree:  Dront Slonka

(Signature)
I disagree:
(Signature)
Name: (Typed or Printed) Brent Shonka

Date:  September 4, 2024

1621 N. 14 Avenue
PO. Box 229045

Hollywood, Florida
330229045

hollywoodfl.org
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